


 

 

 
AUCKLAND TO WELCOME MORE QUEENSLANDERS 

ON NEW DIRECT SERVICE 
  

• Jetstar announces new direct flights between Auckland and Brisbane 
• Four return services a week from March 2023   
• 70,000 customers a year to travel between the two cities   

 
15 December 2023: Jetstar Airways has announced new direct flights from Auckland to Brisbane 
just in time for next year’s Easter school holidays with launch fares starting from just NZ$229 (one 
way).    
  
The service will operate four times a week by an Airbus A320 aircraft, offering more than 70 
thousand customers each year the opportunity to travel between New Zealand’s biggest city and 
the Sunshine State’s capital.  
  
The low-cost carrier’s first return flight will take off on Monday 27 March 2023* with the route 
expected to be popular with holidaymakers as well as expats on both sides of the Tasman.   
  
Jetstar Group CEO, Stephanie Tully, said it was exciting to launch a new route that expanded 
Jetstar’s Trans-Tasman network. 
 
“This is the first time we’ve offered direct flights between Auckland and Brisbane, and we’re 
confident this new return service will be extremely popular with our customers,” said Ms. Tully  
  
“Both New Zealand and Queensland offer holidaymakers many unique experiences and our 
amazing low-fares mean our customers will be able to spend more on enjoying those incredible 
activities. 
  
“Queensland is home to one of the largest populations of Kiwi expats in Australia which means 
getting home to see family and friends will now be easier and more affordable for many New 
Zealanders. 
  
“We expect demand for air travel to continue to grow in 2023 and we remain committed to offering 
the lowest fares to ensure our customers can travel to more places more often.”  
 
Auckland Airport’s General Manager Customer and Aeronautical Commercial, Scott 
Tasker, said the arrival of Jetstar’s direct connection between Auckland and Brisbane next year 
was wonderful news for trans-Tasman travellers.  
 
“From the tropical north to the beaches of the Gold Coast, Queensland offers an exceptional travel 
experience – one that Kiwis have always loved. Plus, with so many New Zealanders calling 
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